CROWN & ANCHOR SAVE OUR PUB!



## Newsletter

What a turn out ! On the evening of Thursday the 12 October 2023, the Memorial Hall was absolutely packed with over 100 villagers attending (we didn't count) who were interested in the proposed community purchase of the Crown & Anchor. So many turned out we had to move into the main hall which soon filled up. What started as an intended exploratory meeting to see who might be interested quickly turned into the inaugural meeting of the "Save our Pub" campaign.

Almost two thirds of those who attended have said that they wish to help and support the project and over 30 have said that they are prepared to give up their time to work on the Steering Committee. We think we have lift off!

The hard work now starts, and the next step is to set up the Steering Committee to share the load and to drive this project forward. A meeting has been arranged for all those who have put themselves forward at the Memorial Hall at 7pm on Thursday the 19<sup>th</sup> October 2023. A further Newsletter will be sent out after that meeting.

Thank you to everyone who turned out to support the meeting and for filling out the preliminary questionnaire. If anyone couldn't make the meeting but nonetheless wishes to complete this questionnaire, or, if anyone has any questions, please don't hesitate to contact Steve Welcomme on <a href="mailto:saveourpub7@gmail.com">saveourpub7@gmail.com</a>

To help facilitate communications a "Save our Pub" WhatsApp group has been set up. If you would like to be joined to this group can you please let Steve know by contacting him by e-mail. Please also connect to the Wiggenhall St Germans Facebook page.